
ARTICLES

Just Around The Riverbend: The Government’s
Increasing Use Of The False Claims Act In Matters
Involving Health Data Privacy Breaches
November 21, 2023 Washington, D.C.

Jackie Papish and Erin Steele authored a bulletin published by the
American Health Law Association, “Just Around the Riverbend: The
Government’s Increasing Use of the False Claims Act in Matters Involving
Health Data Privacy Breaches.” The article focuses on the increasing
prevalence of electronic protected health information breaches and
corresponding focus on enforcement.
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